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Friday 27th September  
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 

 
We would like to invite you to experience a Maths shared lesson.  It will take place on Friday 18th October 
between 8.45 and 9.45. 
 
 
We will be demonstrating how we apply Mathematical strategies to problem solving through a range of exciting 
activities.   
 
 
We hope that joining us for our shared lesson you will be able to celebrate your child’s learning and 
achievements in school. 
 
 
If you are able to attend, please sign in via the office at reception to collect your visitor’s pass and come up to 
the cloakroom entrance of our class. Younger siblings are welcome but will need to be closely supervised by 
you. 
 
We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible. 
 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Mrs Lawrence 
 
Year Four Teacher 
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